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Officers for 2007

,}> Most Exalted High Potentate
Joe Carter 850-574-8823
trguyjcfrazier@msn.com

Scribe
AndrePozzuoli- 850-893-4129
apozzuoli@comcast.net
Linda Knopf (backup)

Most Exalted High Potentate in Charge of Vice
Danny Boyd 850-997-2717
kgb850@aol.com

Minister of Communications
Webmaster & Newsletter Editor

David Knopf 850-668-7485
tallahickY@comcast.net

Chancellor of the Exchequer
Dean Perkins 850-894-9080
Qerkinsdean01earthlink.net

Mistress of Debauchery
Dianne Perkins 850-894-9080
perkinsdi01earthlink.net

Temple Meeting Minutes
In Attendance: October 10th, 2007
Brenda & Danny Boyd & special guest Katie
Andre Pozzuoli
Joe Carter

Dean PerkinsAndy & Rachel Prevelig
Obin & Marilyn Hamrick
Terry Hamrick

Next Meeting Little Italy, Wednesday, November Utll, 6:30 pm
The meeting was called to order at the Little Italy restaurant by our Most Exalted High Potentate Joe Carter at 7:25pm.
MINUTES: A motion was made by Joe to accept the September minutes as published in the Temple Newsletter, that
motion was second by Andre and approved by everyone in attendance.
TREASURER'S REPORT: The Chancellor ofthe Exchequer, Dean Perkins stated the current balance of our account as
$1045.00; there were no funds received or drafts paid during the current period. The club has three remaining Temple T-
shirts in its inventory. A motion was made by Joe to accept the figures as correct, it was second by Andre and approved by
everyone in attendance.
OLD BUSINESS: The Southeast Regional VTR meet is a go! The Temple of Triumph is again sponsoring the Funkhana
event, More information is available on our web site; the scheduled dates are October 18-20,2007 in Jekyll Island, Ga.
Linda Knopf delivered as promised a great post card size invitation to participate in the Funkhana event during the VTR
Regional which will be handed out during the registration process upon check in, well done.
The head count traveling to Jekyll Island from Tallahassee stands at 14 by a show of hands at this month's meeting. We
will depart from the BP station at the comer of 90 & Chairs road at IPM on Thursday afternoon for all that would like to
travel as a group.
NEW BUSINESS: The only new business to make the record was actually sung by all the membership present as we
wished a very happy birthday to Obin celebrating the 40thanniversary of his 39thbirthday, a chorus of "Happy Birthday"
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